
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Puffins 

Good Work  Henry Jones  

Gold Stars  Jack Leach, Lewis Irvine, Matilda Field, Farrah De Lacey 

Silver Badge  Jordan Wright   

Owls 

Good Work Orla Scott, Dean Cain, Poppy Jones, Oliver Courtney, Eleanor Smallwood   

Gold Stars  Scarlett Southgate, Jake Mason  Gold Badge  Jake Mason  

 

Flamingos 

Good Work Fletcher Osborne, Eleanor Anthony   Gold Stars  Jack Howard  

   

Eagles 

Good Work  Mia Clarke, Corey Jonas, Kai Lewis, Amie Allum 

Gold Stars  Amie Allum, Noah McGregor, William Walker Silver Badge  Alfie Burtenshaw, 

Amie Allum 

Toucans 

Good Work   Abram Draper, Sullivan Mann, Phoebe Crowhurst Gold Stars  Jessica Leach, 

Alfie Byron 

 

Accelerated Reader 

Harry Chamberlain, Lily Osborne, Noah Mc Gregor, Corey Jonas, Samuel Leach 
  

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 97.9%  Owls 97.7% Flamingos 91.2%  Eagles 91.8%  Toucans 97.7% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.32%  

 

Moving Classes The children will be moving on 10th and 11th July for the morning only into 

their classes ready for the new school year. The early transition means any concerns they 

may have had at changing class can be dealt with before the summer. 
 

Parking Our coach drivers have recently experienced difficulties in reversing up Hockering 

Lane to collect the children from the school gates for school trips.  Could I kindly ask that 

when you park along the lane, you keep as close to the kerb as possible to avoid any 

obstruction to the coaches.  Could you also not block any of the resident’s driveways. Thank 

you. 
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Parent Lunches Following suggestions from parents, we are changing the time of the 

parent lunches.  These will now be at 1.15 p.m. not 1 p.m.  This change will affect Puffins, Owls 

and Flamingos for this term and all classes in future. 
 

 

The Friends’  They are busy planning a range of activities for everyone to enjoy and are 

asking for donations for the tombola and raffle.  These can be anything from tins or jars of 

food, bottles or cans of drink to gift vouchers.  Unwanted gifts most welcome. Also toys, 

school uniform and adults and kids books.  Donations should be sent into school and will be 

gratefully received. Thank you. 

 

There will be a non uniform day on Friday 15th June to support The Friends’ Summer Fayre.  

This will be world cup football related. The children may come in their football kit, or perhaps 

wear something related to one of the countries playing or just bring a flag.  If they wish to 

take part, we are asking them to bring a £1.00 donation. 
 

 

Community Sports Foundation Dance Club (Eagles and Toucans) Please note 

there are spaces available on the dance club which runs on a Tuesday  from 3.15 p.m. to 4.15 

p.m (not 26.06.18) 

 

Gardening Club Please note that there will be no KS1 Gardening Club on Tuesday 19th June 
 

 

Bawburgh Duck Race is on 14th July.  In the week before the Fair the children will be 

making duck transporters in school in preparation for the duck races on the day. We will have 

a refreshment stand on the village green and hope to see you there. It is a lovely way to 

spend the afternoon so do come and join us. 
 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
School Photos – Please note new date of Monday 11th June 

Bawburgh Duck Race - 14th July 2018 

Lind Reward Trip - 12th June 2018 

Toucans parent lunch - 13th June 2018 

Getting to Know you session for new Reception children - 14th June 2018 

Non Uniform Day – 15th June 2018 

Please return Images and video parental consent forms asap 
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